
4/2/2020 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

Title of study: EUS-guided fiducial marker placement in pancreatic cancer: A systematic review and 
meta-analysis 

 

Chief investigator: Jaymon Patel, Department of Gastroenterology and hepatology, OSF St. Francis 
Medical Center, Peoria, Illinois 

 

This letter is to confirm that we have cautiously extracted data and performed statistical analysis, and in 
our opinion, that statistical methods and techniques mentioned are appropriate for research and 
publication. 

 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Jaymon Patel, MD 

Department of Gastroenterology and Hepatology 

University of Illinois College of Medicine at Peoria 

Email: Jaymon.B.Patel@OSFHealthCare.org 

Phone: 309-655-2000  


